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A WARM WELCOME TO OUR
WINTER 2023/24

Manager's Introduction

It brings us great pleasure to welcome you to our latest newsletter! As we witness
the first snowdrops in bloom and the daffodils now peeking through the ground, it
reminds us that winter is soon to be behind us. We are filled with warmth and
enthusiasm as we anticipate longer and lighter days ahead.

While we wait for the spring, we are making the most of all that we have to offer
indoors, and outdoors on the milder days. We've planned a range of exciting events
that will not only bring us joy but also keep us mentally and physically active. We
invite you to join us as we delve into all the ways we've been living life to the fullest.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Tsitsi Shanyurai
Home Manager
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At Amberley, we love to celebrate cultural events and traditions. Recently, we
celebrated Burns Day with a special visit from Andrew, who played the bagpipes
throughout the home, bringing joy and excitement to all of our residents.

We also enjoyed a traditional address to the haggis, followed by neeps and tatties.
Of course, we couldn't forget the wee dram to top off the celebration. We're so
grateful to Andrew for bringing a touch of Scottish tradition to our home, and our
residents loved every minute of it.

At Amberley, we believe that it's important to provide our residents with a fun and
engaging environment. That's why we were thrilled to have Mark, a talented singer
from Colwyn Bay, visit our residents. Mark performed a variety of songs and even
took the time to chat with our residents in between songs. We're so grateful for his
visit and the joy he brought to our home.

Music and beat is a universal language that brings people together, and that's
exactly what happened at our recent drumming session. The energy and enthusiasm
in the room were palpable, and we're so glad that our residents had a chance to
engage in such a fun and interactive activity.

Make sure to check out the Amberley Care Home Facebook Page.

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
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Leave A Review
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Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.
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